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Local 11 Notice 
January 10, 2024 

 
 
 

Local 11 Executive 
2nd Vice President 

 
The election for the position of 2nd Vice President on the Local 11 Executive has 
concluded. This position is now filled by Mikael Harvey. 
 
Congratulations and thank you for taking a leadership role in your Local. Thank you 
to all who put their name forward. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“Shop Stewards:  Please Post on Bulletin Boards” 
 

BC Ferry & Marine Workers’ Union 
1511 Stewart Avenue 
Nanaimo, BC   V9S 4E3 

Union Office Telephone: 1.800.663.7009 or 250.716.3454 
Email: mailroom@bcfmwu.com   Fax: 250.716.3455 
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